KSWM--KELE

p.o. box 410 aurora. missourt 65605 telephone 417-678-4131

March 8, 1988

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

I sincerely apologize that your earlier letter was overlooked. We can most
certainly confirm that the station that your were receiving was KELE-FM.
Quite a skip to Overland Park, Ks. - Sister station KSWM-AM at 940 wouldn't
have been as surprising. Our best wishes.

Sincerely, g
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Connie Hendrix
Office Manager/KSWM-KELE



